
AVON TOWNSHIP 

Stearns County 

 

NOTICE OF ROAD VACATION HEARING & SITE 

INSPECTION 
 

 

The public is hereby notified that the Avon Township Board of Supervisors will hold a 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, June 10, 2020 at 7:30 PM in the Avon Township Hall 

(16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN) to consider a petition received calling for the vacation 

of the road that runs on the north part of Lots 19 – 22, Connaught Addition.  On the same 

evening, June 10th, there will be a site inspection of the proposed road vacation that will 

meet at 6:00 PM at 32957 Spunk Tree Circle (Avon).   

 

The tracts of land through which said road passes and the owners and occupants thereof, 

as nearly as we can determine, are:   

 

David & Ann Thelen, 32957 Spunk Tree Circle (Avon, MN); Paul Nathe (32959 Spunk 

Tree Circle (Avon, MN); and Kelly Skalicky Rev Trust (0.69a Of Gov't Lot 4 Lying N of 

Conaught's Add & S'ly of Hwy #156). 

 

All interested persons are invited to this hearing and site inspection, at which time you 

may appear if you so desire, either in person or by agent, in opposition to or in support of 

the proposed changes.  The hearing of this request is not limited to those receiving copies 

of this notice, and if you know of any neighbor or affected property owner, who for any 

reason has not received a copy, it would be appreciated if you would inform him/her of 

this public hearing.  If you cannot attend this meeting, you may direct comments to the 

Avon Township Clerk.   

 

The public is invited to attend these events.  Avon Township meetings are handicap 

accessible.  Social distancing guidelines will likely be in operation for the meeting and 

attendees are encouraged to wear a mask. 

 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

clerk@avontownship.org  
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